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- J.J. SHEA/Nairobi 

To help build a wealthier environmentally safer world, more 
just and democratic, with less conflict and poverty, to help 
Canadians benefit from Canada's external affairs, and profit 
from her international trade activities. 

- 	W. NEELIN/London 

The mission of the Department of External Affairs and 
International Trade is two fold: 
firstly; through the diplomatic corps to promote the Canadian 
governments moral, ethical and political views in an attempt 
to achieve global harmony; 
secondly; through international trade to expand and promote 
Canadian trade, both public and private, on a world scale. 

- D. WRIGHT/PARIS 

To promote Canadian interests around the world and to 
understand and respond to international developments. 

- 	J. AUSMAN/IMU 

To promote Canada's interests throughout the world, both 
directly, by obtaining 'fair national advantage for Canadian 
individuals or groups, and indirectly, by making the global 
village in which we live a better and safer place. 

- 	P.DUNCAN/MIS 

That our relations with other countries reflect the values and 
aspirations of Canada's citizens: i.e. 'compassion and 
generosity in our Aid and Refugee programmes; the importance 
of trade to our prosperity in our trade negotiations and 
promotions; our belief in international harmony in our 
political relations; and our long and close association with 
England and France in our participation in the Commonwealth 
and la Francophonie. 

- 	T.C. BACON/Belgrade 

The mission of EAITC is to bring awareness and understanding 
of the world to Canada and Canadians and to portray, promote 
and protect Canada and Canadians in the world, through the 
dedicated service of its personnel, both at home and abroad. 

- S. BRYCE/CPE 

To develop the relationship between the government of Canada 
and the outside world in a fashion that will contribute to the 
(long-run and short-ru-n)  welfare of all Canadians and to the 


